
SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

FEBRUARY 13, 2022 

   MASS INTENTIONS      

 Sat.      2/12   4:00 PM       Eva Fogash by Her Children Paula, Carol, and Carl 

   Sun.      2/13   11:00 AM      John and Irene Komishock by the Turri Family 

 Mon.      2/14    7:00 PM Jean Iben by Her Husband John and Daughter Jessica  

 Tue.      2/15    7:00 AM Tammy Crofcheck by Her Dad 

 Wed.      2/16    7:00 AM Jayne Richie by Debbie Kessell 

 Thur.     2/17    7:00 AM  Edward and David Marmello by Janet Amentler and Gene Resuta  

 Fri.      2/18    7:00 AM  Charles Curney by the Phillips Family 

 Sat.      2/19    4:00 PM  Joseph, Agnes, & Susan Maloney by Hugh & Catherine Maloney 

   Sun.    2/20     11:00 AM      Sonia and Stanley Wilczek by Their Son Stan   

Last Weekend:   

Sunday $3,832.00; Loose $128.00; Dues $1,244.00; Care and Education of Priests 

$413.00; Other $310.00; Poor Box $101.00 

 

CANDLES ON THE ALTAR are in Memory of John Banyas by Their Children  

Cathy and Jack  

            OUR SANCTUARY LAMP is burning this week in Memory of Steve Korol by JoAnne 

    

MEMORIAL DONATION of $100.00 was made in Memory of Mary Howanitz by API Technologies 

Corporation. 

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT 

On December 21, 2021, Pope Francis appointed the Reverend Jeffrey J. Walsh, Pastor of 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish and Saint Rose of Lima Parish, Carbondale, as the Sixth 

Bishop  of  the  Diocese  of  Gaylord, Michigan.  As Bishop-elect  Walsh  prepares for his  

Episcopal Ordination and Installation as Bishop of Gaylord on March 4, 2022, parishioners 

and friends of the Bishop-elect are invited to attend a Mass of Thanksgiving and Sending  

Forth in gratitude for his ministry of service to the People of God in the Church of Scranton.  The 

Mass will be held on Tuesday, February 15, 2022 at 12:10 p.m. in Saint Peter’s Cathedral.  It will 

also be televised live on Catholic Television of the Diocese of Scranton.  

COMMUNITY/SERVICE COMMITTEE MEETING will be held on Tuesday,  

February 15th, at 6:00 PM in the church. 

 

 PASTORAL COUNCIL will meet on Wednesday, February 16th, at 7:00 PM  

 in the parish center. 

 

ATTENTION LOT HOLDERS CALVARY CEMETERY – Notice of Spring Clean up – 

Spring clean up will take place on TUESDAY MARCH 01,2022. Please remove any and 

all desired items from graves prior to March 01,2022. Any remaining items left on 

graves. On March 01,2022 will be removed and discarded by cemetery personnel. All 

questions can be directed to the Cemetery Office at (570) 788-2150. 



A MESSAGE FROM FATHER MIKE: 

This week in Luke's Gospel, we hear the familiar Beatitudes! Jesus is speaking 

to a group of very poor people. He's offering Hope through the Beatitudes 

that there will come a time when things will be better. Of course, He is 

referring to eternal happiness. But you and I have the power today to change 

the lives of the poor.  Upon hearing the Beatitudes,  it should motivate us to  

reach out to those in need. There are so many different ways to do this. We can donate to 

charitable organizations financially. We can give of ourselves and service to the various food 

kitchens in the area. We can look around at families and see those who are poor and do what we can 

to help them. This weekend let the beatitudes be an opportunity for all of us to help those in need. 

  

A VIEW FROM THE PEW, THE CHURCH IS LISTENING. 

The SYNOD ON SYNODALITY was explained in detail in last week’s 

bulletin and one might shrug their shoulders and think so how does this 

affect me? When you think about it, I don’t recall anyone from the Vatican 

making a direct attempt to hear what’s on the mind of the faithful in my 

parish and diocese. So, here’s your chance to be heard. It’s only 25  

questions with space to write in your concerns or suggestions. Why not give it a try, you can access 

the survey at www.dioceseofscranton.org 2021-2023 synod on Synodality.together.  
 

GOOD SHEPHERD TUESDAY BINGO IS BACK!  The kitchen opens at  

5:00 PM and our Early Bird game begins at 6:00 PM. 

BINGO AT ST. PATRICK’S on the second Wednesday of every month.  Parish 

center doors open and food is available at 5:00 PM.  Games start at 6:00 PM.  

Our Parish Community–Service Coordinating Team is requesting 

paper products for the month of February. Thank you for any 

donations you can provide to assist those in need in our 

community.  
 

TICKETS FOR THE PARISH MARDI GRAS  which will be held on Saturday, 

February 26th, in Immaculate Conception’s Parish Center, are on sale after each of 

the weekend masses and also in the parish office. Cost is $25.00 per person. BYOB. 

Music will be by Father Mike and His Heavenly Delights. Deadline for ticket purchase 

is this Sunday, February 13th. 

FAITH FORMATION NEWS: On February 13th, the 11:00 AM mass will be the  

4th Grade Children’s Mass. 

 

There will be no classes on February 20th in observance of Presidents’ Day. 

 

On Saturday, February 26th, our second grade will be celebrating the Sacrament  

of First Reconciliation. Please keep our students in your prayers.  
 

PARISH BUS TRIP TO HUNTERDON PLAYHOUSE – April 7th, to see Sherlock 

Returns. Cost is $95.00 which includes the ticket to the show, dinner, and the bus.  

Deadline for tickets is March 6th.  Tickets are on sale after all of the weekend masses 

or from Mary Lloyd 570-578-6720. 


